
 

 

       

 
 

Declaration by Ferrari electronic AG on the EU Directive 
2012/19/EC of July 4 2012 and its implementation into national law 
by the ElektroG2 in the version of July 2015 
 
 
With the adoption of EC Directive 2002/96/EC, the European Union has regulated the return of used 
electrical and electronic products across Europe. In 2012, Directive 2012/19/EC introduced changes 
to increase the collection and recycling rate for e-waste. This so-called WEEE2 directive (Waste 
Electrical and Electronic Equipment) was implemented into national law in Germany through the 
“Gesetz über das Inverkehrbringen, die Rücknahme und die umweltverträgliche Entsorgung von 
Elektro- und Elektronikgeräten / Law on the placing on the market, return and environmentally friendly 
disposal of electrical and electronic equipment” (ElektroG2), which came into force in July 2015. Ferrari 
electronic AG's products fall into category 6 in ElektroG2 (small information and telecommunications 
technology devices where none of the external dimensions are more than 50 centimetres) in which the 
proportion of recycling is 75% and the proportion of reuse and recycling is 55 % should be. 
 
 
The aim is to avoid the increasing amounts of electronic waste through extended manufacturer 
responsibility, to reduce it through reuse and to dispose of it in an environmentally friendly manner. As 
a manufacturer of electrical and electronic equipment that is bringing its products onto the market in 
Germany, Ferrari electronic AG has fulfilled its obligation and registered with the Waste Electrical 
Equipment Register (EAR) (registration number DE25869648). We therefore assume responsibility for 
an environmentally friendly life cycle of our products. 
 
 
Dear customers, if you no longer use hardware manufactured by us, you can return it to us for 
disposal by a qualified company. 
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Vorstand 
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